Dear Invited Speakers,

Presentations will be given by using the presenters’ own computers connected to our
LCD projectors with standard mini-D-sub 15-pin cables. Please bring a necessary
VGA adapter if your computer is an ultrathin Windows notebook computer or a Mac.
Because you should operate the computer by yourself, please make sure to familiarize
yourself with your computer, e.g., how to display your computer screen on a projector.
Please test your computer’s connection with the projector during breaks. To avoid
battery troubles, it is recommended that you should use your AC adapter to deliver AC
power to your computer during presentation. The electrical outlets are available in all

the lecture rooms. Please use 100 V, A-type plugs.



